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Rebuilding Nantasket Avenue at Surfside Resumes
The rebuilding of Nantasket Avenue from Water St. to Anastos Corner in the “Surfside” neighborhood

will re-start on or about April 7, 2014. The project is being funded by a grant from the EOHED’s

MassWorks program. The HRA is providing funding for project engineering and the Town of Hull is

providing project management. The contractor, P.A. Landers will provide notices to businesses and

residents that will be affected by their work. Additionally the project engineer, CHA, will provide

weekly updates and schedule of work on its Facebook page. The link to that page is

https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Nantasket-Avenue-Surfside-Project/279981158816159. The

Town will also have this link on the Town Website at www.town.hull.ma.us.

The project was initiated last fall and will be completed in the spring of 2015. Work will only be

conducted in the spring and fall seasons to limit impacts to summer business and commuters. However,

with this type of work some impacts to traffic and parking should be anticipated. Work this spring

includes completion of the drainage system, pulverizing the road and laying the new base and binder

layer of paving. This spring’s work will be completed by May 29th. During construction the contractors

will always keep one travel lane open. The contractor changed plans and they will prohibit all parking in

their work area on both sides of the street. However, they will work in a limited area which will move

from the Water St. intersection towards Anastos Corner. When they are complete in one area they will

open that area for parking. Parking will be available to the north or south side of the work area.

If you have questions about this project please call Robert Fultz, Director, Community Development and

Planning at 781-925-3595.


